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12.3 

REPORT 1 - 2022 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Public Vehicle Advisory Committee presents its first report for 2022 and recommends: 

 

PVAC-0001-2022 

That the deputation and email from Sami Khairallah, Taxi Industry, dated January 28, 2022 

regarding Renewal Fees for Inactive Taxi Plates in the City of Mississauga, be received. 

(PVAC-0001-2022) 

 

PVAC-0002-2022 

That Mobile Licensing Enforcement staff review the feasibility of license relief fees for inactive 

plates. 

(PVAC-0002-2022) 

PVAC-0003-2022 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Michael Foley, Director, Enforcement 

regarding the Line-by-Line Review of the Public Vehicle Licensing By-Law 420-04, as amended, 

be received. 

(PVAC-0003-2022) 

PVAC-0004-2022 

That the deputation and associated presentation from John Domitrovich, Manager, Mobile 

Licensing Enforcement regarding the Model Year Extension for Accessible Taxicabs, be 

received. 

(PVAC-0004-2022) 

PVAC-0005-2022 

That the deputation and associated presentation from Michael Foley, Director, Enforcement 

regarding The On-Demand Accessible Vehicle-for-Hire Options Reminder, be received. 

(PVAC-0005-2022) 

 

PVAC-0006-2022 

That the 2022 Public Vehicle Advisory Committee Work Plan, be approved. 

(PVAC-0006-2022) 

 

PVAC-0007-2022 

That the email dated January 25, 2022 from Peter Pellier, Resident, regarding Proposed 

Amendments to the Public Vehicle Licensing By-Law, be received. 

(PVAC-0007-2022) 

 


